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Mrs. Hennebaul’s Howler 

Roberts Elementary  

Specials for next week 

Monday—Science 

Tuesday—Music 

Wednesday—Art 

Thursday—P.E. 

Friday—P.E. 

Remember to dress 

your child in  

sneakers/tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. 

 

Weekly Update 

November 09, 2012 

Library check-

out day is every 

Wednesday. 

Please return 

books by each 

Wednesday to 

received  a new 

one. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Writing: Essential Ques-

tion: What is research? 

How do I write facts? We 

are continuing to read dif-

ference sources of materi-

al to write facts about ani-

mals (bats) and Pilgrims. I 

am looking for three facts 

and a reaction to what 

they’ve read. 

Reading: We are com-

paring the similarities and 

differences between non-

fiction texts about the 

same subject by looking at 

illustrations and descrip-

tions and structure. 

Math: We are focusing 

on identifying the next 

number that comes in a 

sequence of numbers.  

Social Studies: Es-

sential Questions: Who 

were the pilgrims? What 

is Thanksgiving?  

Things to do at home: 
 

Practice counting out loud 

from a specific number. 

Begin counting numbers 

between 1-20. For example: 

say 7 and then count out 

loud to 20.  

 

Choose nonfiction books to 

read. Discuss what a cap-

tion means and that im-

portant words and ideas are 

in bold letters, for example. 

The table of contents is a 

quick way to get an idea of 

what is covered in the book 

and how to get to that page 

quickly. 

 

Point out the white space 

between words to show 

they are separate from one 

another.  

The cafeteria is serving 

Thanksgiving lunch for Kinder-

garten on Tuesday at 

11:09am. You are welcome to come eat 

with your child. Our Thanksgiving perfor-

mance is Friday at 9:00 am sharp! 

 

Our moms are working very hard to make sure your Thanksgiving 

performance and feast are enjoyable for everyone. I want to rec-

ognize Mrs. Robertson, Mrs. Seltzer and  Mrs. Lee who are so 

busy coordinating the Thanksgiving feast, cutting costume pieces 

and working with the children to make the very time-consuming 

placemats! We hope to see you on Friday! 

I will not be sending 

homework folders this 

week. Star Cards will 

be in your child’s book 

bags on Monday since 

I had to leave early 

Friday.  
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